
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Not only will our 75th birthday gathering at the Greenbrier be our Diamond Jubilee celebration of 
our birth, but also the culminating event of our class birthdays. 
 
Our Greenbrier celebration will be the grand finale of our class birthdays, having been held about 
every 5 years since we turned 50. So, we want to go out with a bang with the finest kind of 
gathering, something that the Greenbrier does with great flair! 
 
When our first birthday celebration was held at the Dowd’s Country Inn in Lyme when we 
turned 50, the objective was to bring us together in-between reunions for a relaxed time together, 
enjoying where we were in life at that point. We are now, for the most part, retired and enjoying 
many years of personal and professional growth and success, and somewhat removed from the 
stresses we experienced in our growing years. Thus, it is a perfect time to reflect on who we are 
and where we are today, and to share that joy with others with whom we shared a common 
experience many years ago on campus. 
 
Dartmouth may be the tie that binds us together, but friendships and shared experiences are what 
enhance that relationship. We have shown, both to the College and to each other, how unique our 
class is, so let’s celebrate now everyone and everything that has made us so. 
 
Be sure the dates of Sunday, September 18 through Wednesday, September 21, 2022are on your 
calendar. Our next newsletter will include details of schedules and estimated costs. Keep in 
mind, though, that the Greenbrier is one of the premier resorts that remain in the US and will 
give us just the fitting venue for this grand finale! 
 

So, plan now to be there so we go out in style! 
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